
Please move forward on phase 3. It is the only way, us as small mom and pop farmers, can 

continue to expand and stay in the competitive  

Market with so many other counties. This not only effects us, but the community as a whole, 

without this there will be huge economic impact. Over the 14 years we have been in Mendocino 

county we have seen the ups and downs with regulation changes and without this I fear we will 

see many more businesses have to close. Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 

Rani Weitala  

 


